
Announcements for Thursday, August 25, 2022 

 

❖ An informational meeting for students who would like to be officers in the 

Senior Women’s Club will be held in Portable 7 on Tuesday, August 30th at 

8:45am. 

 

❖ There will be an informational boys soccer meeting Monday, August 29, 

2022 at 4:15pm in Room 218. 

 

❖ A college application help session is scheduled for TOMORROW during 6th 

and 7th periods. Seniors needing help with college applications can come to 

the media center during 6th or 7th period on Friday. Students must have a 

pass from their teacher if they do not have a modified period. 

 

❖ NHS hosting a blood drive starts TODAY at 9:30 am in the Buss Loop.  

 

❖ Baseball tryouts are cancelled today due to field conditions and impending 

weather. Rescheduled for Monday and Tuesday at 4:30. Shorts Monday 

and Pants Tuesday.  

 

❖ The Bartram Trail Theatre Department will be hosting a welcome event this 

Saturday at 4 PM. If you are interested in joining or getting involved this 

year, this event is the perfect opportunity to meet new people and learn 

about the theatre program. For more information about the event, please 

visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 221) located in the Fine Arts Wing. 

Information is posted outside the door. 

 

❖ The Theatre Department will be holding auditions for the fall production 

Noises Off on Tuesday, August 30th at 4 PM. If you are interested in 

auditioning for a role or getting involved behind the scenes, please visit Mr. 

Billy’s classroom (Room 221) located in the Fine Arts Wing. Audition 

information is posted outside the door. 

 

 


